
 G E A U G A  C O U N T Y  

B O A R D  O F  C O M M I S S I O N E R S  
       Walter M. Claypool         Timothy C. Lennon       Ralph Spidalieri 

 

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES ●  Steven Oluic PhD, Director 

470 Center Street   ●   Building 3 ●   Chardon, Ohio 44024-1068    

 

  

 

www.gcdwr.org      440-279-1970      Fax: 440-285-9549      info@gcdwr.org 

 

 

 

 December 19, 2019 

 

 

 Reminder: Unlawful connections to sanitary sewers 

 

 

In accordance with the Geauga County Department of Water Resources Rule & Regulations, 

revised March 17, 2015, connecting stormwater inflow to sanitary sewers maintained and 

operated by the County is expressly prohibited.  If it has been determined that a property owner 

has an unlawful connection to the sewer system, the property owner is subject to additional fees, 

fines and/or other remedies available to the County. 

 

If you have questions or need further information, please refer to the Geauga County Department 

of Water Resources Rules & Regulations, pages 27-28 and Appendix A.  The link to the Rules & 

Regulations can be found on the department’s home webpage. 
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